
From: Robyn Zimmerman <RZimmerman@ghs.org>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/12/2013 5:08:21 PM
Subject: A time to talk

Could we talk in the next few days about the “Silent Tears” initiative? We would like to support it!
 
Robyn Zimmerman
Director, Public and Community Relations
Greenville Health System
300 E. McBee Ave., Suite 200
Greenville, S.C. 29601
864-797-7559 (w)
864-444-7012 (c)
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